
Inclement Weather 
‘Tis the Season…for inclement weather! 

We want to remind you of our policy regarding such weather: 

If the roads are icy, if you can’t get out of your driveway, or if bad 

weather is coming, use your own good judgment regarding church 

attendance. We don’t want any of our church family to get hurt 

trying to make it to church “when the weather outside is frightful!”  

We will do our best to post closing information on our website, 

and let the local radio stations know. 

When in doubt, stay home and stay safe. 
  

 
 


